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20th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Sixth Form Induction Day (Tuesday 8th July) and other Sixth Form matters 
 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating the Year 11 students on their excellent hard work and revision 
throughout the exam period. With the exams now finished, I am writing with further details of the Sixth Form 
Induction Day, which takes place on Tuesday 8th July. 
 
When accepting a place to study at Ruislip High School Sixth Form, students are required to attend the Sixth Form 
Induction Day on Tuesday 8th July.  This day is essential in ensuring all students know what to expect in September 
and have the necessary information and equipment to prepare fully for the start of their post-16 studies. 
 
Students should arrive via the front door to school by 9.50am on Tuesday 8th July.  They will be expected to 
remain in school until 3pm that day. 
 
What to bring 
Students should bring their pencil case, a water bottle and a packed lunch. Students will be able to use the Sixth 
Form cafe at lunchtime, but will only be able to use a debit card on this occasion (their school ID cards will be set 
up for September usage, and will work exactly as they did in the lower school).  
 
What to wear 
On induction day, we do not expect students to adhere to the full smart Sixth Form dress code, as we recognise 
that students may need time over the summer to acquire the correct items. We therefore expect students to 
come to induction day dressed “smart-casual”. This link provides guidance on what can be worn on induction day. 
 
For your information, the full Sixth Form dress code, which students will be expected to adhere to from the first 
day of term in September, can be found here. 
 
After the induction day 
Following the induction day, students should complete the summer preparatory work for their chosen Sixth Form 
subjects. This will be available on the “Join Us” section of the Sixth Form part of the school website after 8th July. 
Students should bring their work with them to the first day of term on 3rd September. 
 
Other Sixth Form matters to be aware of 
 
Dates for your diary 

●​ Thursday 21st August - GCSE results and Sixth Form enrolment day. All Year 11 students are expected to 
attend school that morning to receive their results and to formally enrol in the Sixth Form. 

●​ Wednesday 3rd September - first day of term for students. All Sixth Form students will be expected in 
school from 8.15am that morning. 

●​ Thursday 11th September - Success in the Sixth Form parent information evening. This will run from 
5.30-7pm, for parents/guardians and students, about how to make the most of the two years in the Sixth 
Form. 
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Other information 
You and your child may wish to read the Sixth Form Student Handbook available here. This will be resent after 
results day. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via sixthformadmissions@ruisliphigh.org.uk if you have any questions.  
 
I look forward to welcoming the students to school for the induction day on Tuesday 8th July.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Peacock​
Head of Sixth Form ​ ​  
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